
NOUS41 KWBC 051130 
PNSWSH 
 
Public Information Statement 19-06 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
730 AM EDT Fri Apr 5 2019 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Terrance J. Clark 
         Director, WSR-88D Radar Operations Center 
 
Subject: Soliciting Comments on the Termination of Products Generated 
from the Guantanamo Bay, Cuba ARSR-4 Radar through May 9, 2019 
 
NWS is be accepting comments through May 9, 2019 regarding the 
termination of products NWS generated from the Guantanamo Bay, Cuba, 
ARSR-4 radar. 
 
NWS operations no longer needs products generated from this radar, which 
have been available at: 
 
https://radar.weather.gov/radar_lite.php?rid=gmo 
 
Users can access a Navy radar as an alternative source of data in this 
region: 
 
https://www.metoc.navy.mil/fwcn/fwcn.html 
 
Please direct comments on termination of the products to: 
 
Mike Istok 
NWS Office of Observations 
Radar Operations Center 
michael.istok@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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